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SB 704 provides the next step toward implementing health care as a right for 

Oregonians.  With this bill, we assure that a comprehensive plan can be developed 

and put in place to continue Oregon's place as a leader in addressing the health 

needs of low income and disenfranchised residents.  As a retired public health 

professional, I've seen too many instances of people falling through cracks in 

convoluted health care systems that don't coordinate or even communicate with each 

other.  This plan will create an integrated system to address the health needs of all 

our people.  I support SB 704. 


